
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for choosing [Clinic/Practice Name] for your 

prenatal care. We are committed to providing the highest quality of care to our patients, and your 

feedback is invaluable to us. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts regarding 

your recent appointment on [Date of Appointment]. Your insights will help us improve our 

services and ensure that we meet your needs effectively. 

Please click on the link below to provide your feedback: 

Give Feedback 

Thank you for your time and trust in us. We look forward to your response and are here to 

support you every step of the way in your pregnancy journey. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Clinic/Practice Name]  

[Contact Information] 

%5bFeedback%20Link%5d

